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Dear parents / carers,          24/09/2021 

 

Thank you for adopting the changes to entering school in the mornings, it means that the road outside 

school is much less congested and safer for everyone. To improve things further I would ask you to adhere 

to a few more things.  

Please make sure children queue on the path and do not go on the playing field and then jump the queue 

at the gate.  

Please make sure your children do not play on the play park as they are not supervised and we are not 

insured. 

Please try to walk on the left hand side both ways using the two lanes printed on the path. This will mean 

that people aren’t bumping into one another as they try to exit. 

Please refrain from parking over anyone’s drive as we have received further complaints with photographic 

evidence of people doing this. 

Thank you in advance for making St. Mary’s a safer and happier community. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr M Clephane, Headteacher 
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